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Clerk’s Report to Shotttisham Parish Council Meeting of March 2022 

 

Clerk’s Actions 

1. Completed the SALC Business Plan Review survey on 17/01/2022 on behalf of Shottisham Parish 
Council.  

2. Signed a petition on 19/01/2022 by the Association of Democratic Services Officers (ADSO) and 
Lawyers in Local Government (LLG) calling on the Government and Parliament to allow councils in 
England to have the choice to meet remotely.  

3. A Notice of Vacancy was posted onto the parish council noticeboard on 4/02/2022 to remain until 
24/02/2022 that due to the resignation of Councillor William McMullan, a vacancy has arisen in 
the Office of Councillor for the Parish Council.  

 

 

Financial Report: 

1. At close of business on 02/03/2022 the current account stood at £5,898.32 

2. The clerk’s wages for this month were £300 which includes £60 which will be paid to HMRC for 

the 20% income tax accrued. 

3. An invoice for £2,173.12 has been paid to the Playdale Playground Ltd as a deposit for the new 

tractor. 

4. An invoice for £175 has been received from Cll Peter Widdup who has paid the invoice from the 

mole catcher David Gooch. 

5. An invoice for £72 has been received from REJB Sports for the playground inspection. 

6. An invoice for £30 has been received from Shottisham WI for the March meeting at the Trust Hall. 


